From: Eileen Willmott

Sent: 08 February 2021 18:45

To: Planning

Subject: Eileen Willmott DPCAAC tree comment

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Planners,
2021/0510/T. 38 A Dartmouth Park Road Fell 1xDeodar Cedar.

I disagree with the owner’s opinion that it is ‘a low value tree’, with its attractive drooping branches and
large cones. However, these Himalayan Cedars can reach 40 -70° in height and 20 x 40’ in lateral spread
and is probably not suitable for a rear overlooked London garden. The owner’s suggested replacement non-
native trees, the Japanese Apricot reaches 20°, the red bud forest pansy up to 5m and the Korean Dogwood
can attain 25°.

I also realise that due to its habit that this Cedar would be difficult to prune.

I suggest that if you do decide to fell the tree that a native tree replacement could also be considered.

(The application states that the tree has a TPO. I cannot find evidence for this).

Thank you and stay safe,
Eileen



